
To:  SGNA Approver Unit non-SGNA Region applicants 

 

Please note that as of November 1, 2015, the SGNA Approver Unit will no longer be 

accepting applications for contact approval from non-SGNA Region organizations.  Our 

Approver Unit will be focusing on SGNA Regional program applicants only. This change 

will allow us to focus our attentions on our SGNA region applicants. 

 

There are other options for Approver units which you may want to explore. For nursing 

contact hours, visit the ANCC website at 

http://www.nursecredentialing.org/Accreditation/AccreditedOrganizations 

 

As a reminder, ABCGN GI specific recognition is not based on SGNA Approver Unit 

approved contact hours. For additional information in regard, please visit the ABCGN 

website at http://www.abcgn.org/Resources/GISpecificHoursApproval.aspx 

 

We thank you for your continued support of gastroenterology nursing education. 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Cynthia M. Friis MEd BSN RN BC 

Associate Executive Director of Clinical Affairs 

http://www.nursecredentialing.org/Accreditation/AccreditedOrganizations
http://www.abcgn.org/Resources/GISpecificHoursApproval.aspx

